
 

 

25 January 2024 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

I hope you had a safe and enjoyable holiday season.  

This letter is to advise that the first day of school for the Year 11 and 12 Vocational Major students 

for the 2024 school year will be FRIDAY, 2 FEBRUARY 2024. This is due to work placement 

arrangements not commencing until later in Term 1.  

Vocational Major students are reminded to please ensure that they have organised a work 

placement and the required paperwork for the 2024 school year. The College Careers Department 

can assist students with this process.  

All other Senior Campus students in Year 9 and 10 and the year 11 and 12 VCE students will 

commence the school year on Thursday, 1 February 2024. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the College. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ms Erin Bonavia 

Deputy Principal 

Head of Senior Campus 

 
 


